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Good Morning Judi, 

This is a follow-up to your invitation yesterday to attend today's Board meeting. 

Nancy Kerry, the City's Housing Manager, will be able to attend this afternoon's meeting 
of the Board of Supervisors and provide information to the Board regarding this 
foreclosure-assistance program available to the County and City. This is one of those 
opportunities where there are no County or City funds required. The Federal 
government provides the State Department of Housing and Community Development 
with funds that are then disbursed to eligible entities. Because of the fine work of Ms. 
Kerry, we learned of our collective eligibility to receive these funds if we file a joint 
application. The beneficiaries are people wanting to get into homes and the opportunity 
is to get people back into foreclosed properties and properties on the tax role. Bringing 
in over $1.4 mi Ilion to the County and City in assistance dollars has to help ou r 
economies as well. .. an added benefit. 

As I mentioned to you, I am not available to attend this afternoon's meeting. I am 
working on agenda items for next week's City Council. I would like to visit a Board 
meeting in person sometime in the near future just to observe and become more 
familiar with our County government. 

I appreciate the support provided by Supervisor Santiago for the program and for the 
invItation to attend today's meeting. Allowing foreclosed properties to return to 
occupancy is a good program and one that will help us to make a difference as 
government during these difficult financial times. It is also an opportunity for us to work 
together as local governments to serve our common constituency. 
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Best wishes to you and Supervisor Santiago. My best wishes also are extended to the 
Board of Supervisors. 

Have a great remainder of the week and weekend! 

David 

David M. Jinkens, MPA 
City Manager 
City of South Lake Tahoe, CA 
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Subject please 

I strongly urge that you vote to reconsider the adoption of a Resolution authorizing submittal' 
Stabilization Program Application jointly with the City of South Lake Tahoe (City) to the Calif01 

Community Development for up to a $1,610,096 grant. Additionally, once reconsideration has 
that you will support staff's recommendation to apply for this grant as it will revitalize our nei! 
jobs. 
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